
 

Bear Blast 
September 21 - 25, 2020  

Our Mission - St. Anthony Catholic School is committed to educating the whole child, by providing a 

learning environment that promotes academic excellence, spiritual growth, and moral development - 

building a solid foundation for today's youth to succeed in tomorrow's world.                                                                                                    

 

 

  

 
 

September 25 – Noon Dismissal; PD for teachers 
 

October 2 – Blessing of the Animals 2:30 p.m. 
 

October 8 – 2:00 Dismissal; Faculty Meeting 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear St. Anthony Families, 
 

I know students and families have been wondering 
- What is happening with N.U.T. (No Uniform 
Today) Cards?????? 
 

• Happy Birthday N.U.T. Cards will be given to 
students on their birthdays. I will designate a day, 
the last Thursday of the month, for students to come 
out of uniform. Students will need to present their 
N.U.T. card to their teacher in order to participate. 
Please make sure you follow our non-uniform policy 
located in our Student/Parent Handbook. ( Uniform 
Policy) 

 

• Since we unexpectedly ended our 2019-2020 school 
year, I know some students have unused/expired 
N.U.T. cards. Unused/Expired N.U.T. cards can be 
redeemed for ice cream during lunch. 2 N.U.T. cards 
= 1 ice cream. Students can turn their N.U.T. cards 
into the office in the morning and they will have ice 
cream with their lunch! 

 

We will have other out of uniform days throughout the 
year. These may be for special occasions, earned 
through classroom rewards,  or to support a community 
service project. 
 

Our Fall Spirit Wear Store will be opening soon! 
Be on the lookout for more information on what and 
how to order. We have added some fun, new 
apparel to the store! House shirts will also be 
available to order. 
 

Thank you for partnering with me and showing our 
school spirit and our unified community. I want to 
shout St. Anthony School through our academics, 
activities, and appearance. 
 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Galemmo 
 
 

 
 

Students are finishing MAP assessments this week. 
Please follow the link below for information about MAP. 

Family Guide to MAP Growth 
Una guía familiar para MAP Growth 
What is MAP Video 

 

Organization is one of the key factors to success in 
school. The following link provides some tips for 
helping your child master the skill. 

How to Get Your Child Organized 
 

Let’s celebrate all the things happening at our school! 
Don’t forget to like and share us on Facebook. 

 

#MORETHANCLASSROOMS 

Message from  
the Principal 

 
 

To assist us in the monitoring necessary for Covid 
protocols, please notify the school office anytime your 
child is absent for an appointment or an illness.  

 
The online lunch ordering for October will be open 
Monday. Pease place your orders by September30.   

http://www.saintanthonycatholic.com/editoruploads/files/Handbook_2020-2021.pdf
http://www.saintanthonycatholic.com/editoruploads/files/Handbook_2020-2021.pdf
https://www.nwea.org/resource-center/guide/29662/family-guide-to-map-growth.pdf/
file:///C:/Users/user/Downloads/Spanish%20Family%20Guide%20to%20MAP%20Growth.pdf
https://www.nwea.org/resource-center/resource/what-is-map-growth/
https://www.nwea.org/resource-center/resource/what-is-map-growth/
https://gradepowerlearning.com/organization-tips-for-school/#:~:text=Organize%20time%20and%20assignments%20Organizing%20your%20child%E2%80%99s%20school,on%20them.%20Designate%20a%20study%20space%20and%20time
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Although the younger classes are not able to travel to 
the music room where all the wonderful instruments are, 
our school is still Rockin’!  Thanks to the generosity of 
Mr. C. (cutting the dowel rods for rhythm sticks), Mrs. 
Stowe (donating all of the plastic eggs for egg shakers),  
Miss Jean (donating dowel rods) and several parents 
and parishioners (donating pool noodles for “sand 
blocks” and 5 -gallon buckets for “bucket-drumming”,  
every student has their own set of musical instruments!  
They are kept in the classrooms and are clean and safe!  
The music department rocks on!   

Thank you from Mrs. Gerth! 
 
 

 
 

Take advantage of the following bonuses through 
September 25 to increase your return. 
 

   

8% 10% 8% 10% 4% 9% 

 

Please see the following information to set up the new 
Scrip App. (Scrip App Directions) 
 

If you have any questions about the NEW app or the St. 
Anthony Scrip program, please contact Teri Kooper 
at  tkooper@bellsouth.net 

Prayer this week- Catechetical Sunday 
 

God our Father, let your peace settle within the 
hearts of these mothers, fathers, and guardians. 
Give them strength and wisdom as they care for 
their children. Show them how to raise their 
families with patience and tenderness. Give them 
strength during the times of greatest difficulty and 
help them recognize the little joys that are part of 
each day. 
 

May they grow in wisdom, understanding, and 
grace. We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ, 
who is one with you and the Holy Spirit for ever 
and ever.  Amen. 

 
 

Thank you to Mrs. Davis for organizing and 
orchestrating the Attractions Coupon book 
Fundraiser. And thank you to all the St. Anthony 
students and their families for selling, selling, 
selling! 

 
 

From the French Toast Schoolbox Team - We are back 
to our typical shipping times on all but a few orders. 
Orders with embroidered and/or heat-transfer items will 
once again ship within 10-14 days and orders without 
decorated items will ship within 2 days. We truly 
appreciate the patience you and your school 
community have shown during this time. 

We ask your help in protecting our 
students with allergies. Please refrain 
from sending lunches and snacks 
containing items with nuts. 

 
 

This year, St. Anthony Catholic School has chosen to 
offer our supporters the Attractions® Dining and Value 
Guide. The main goal of this sale is to raise funds for 
technology learning devices. All money raised will 
directly benefit every student at our school. 
 

Please return any unsold coupon books to the office in 
your child’s envelope by September 30th. If the unsold 
book is not returned, you will be invoiced $20.00 per 
book. Thank you! 

 
 

Please join in welcoming the following students and their 

families to our school community. 

• Venessa Skolny – First Grade  

• Jessica Skolny – Third Grade 

• Lauran Marchionda -  First Grade 

http://www.saintanthonycatholic.com/editoruploads/files/Raise_Right_App_-_How_to.pdf
mailto:tkooper@bellsouth.net
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fnebula.wsimg.com%2F195e86162ba8e42798f60f63b80274d4%3FAccessKeyId%3D938B47C9C92560B9C7EF%26disposition%3D0%26alloworigin%3D1&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.vistaband.org%2Ffundraising.html&docid=LyjmSWgtiKco6M&tbnid=N9c0E_U28_kECM%3A&vet=1&w=254&h=147&bih=727&biw=1209&ved=2ahUKEwjz7_jt7bPlAhVjmeAKHW4MBZ0QxiAoBHoECAEQHw&iact=c&ictx=1

